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Landlords should check their rental home remains compliant with the healthy homes standards 
before a new or renewed tenancy and throughout the tenancy. Landlords who are not sure whether 
their rental home complies with the healthy homes standard should consider seeking professional 
advice, speak with professional bodies or landlord groups for recommendations on trusted service 
providers. You can seek guidance via an online tool to work out if you need to include the healthy 
homes compliance statement for a new or renewed tenancy agreement with a new signature and 
date, please see the link provided: https://www.tenancy.govt.nz/healthy-homes/compliance-
statement/compliance-statement-tool/.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  

As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, HUD proactively releases 
information and documents that may be of interest to the public. 

As such, this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on our website.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Leadbetter  
Manager, Tenancy and Tenures  
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development 

 




